
WALLACIA PUBLIC SCHOOL 
1573-1585 MULGOA ROAD 

WALLACIA NSW 2745 
 

Tel: 02-4773-8433 
Fax: 02-4773-9050 

Email: wallacia-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 
 
 

Principal: Mr Mark Davies 

 

Tuesday 16 February 
 

Computer Coding Information Session 
 

Change of Time 
 
On Thursday 18 February, Wallacia Public School will be hosting a computer 
coding information session run by The Game Training Roadshow and hosted 
by noted gamer Jeff Ayling.  
 
This session is specifically designed for students, and parents of students, in 
Years 3-6.  
 
This information session will be held in the Mr Boyd and Miss Gobor’s 
classrooms. Originally, the session was to be held between 10.00am and 
11.00am, however the Game Training Roadshow have asked to reschedule 
for between 9.00am and 10.00am. I felt that this would better suit most 
parents, so have agreed to reschedule the event. Apologies if this 
inconveniences anyone.    
 
If, after attending this session, parents are interested in having their child 
participate further in this initiative, there will be a cost involved, however, the 
initiative will further support computer coding activities being undertaken by 
all students at school. We look forward to seeing you there. 
 
We would love to see as many parents and carers as possible attend this 
event, to allow them to make an informed decision regarding whether to have 
their child participate further in this initiative. 
 
Regards, Mark Davies 
 
Principal   
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